
PARKMAN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS

January 21, 2003

Members present were: Dennis Ikeler, Rose Renovich, Mary Pitcher; Cindy Gazely and Rich Hill, alternate (absent member John Patton).

Dennis called the meeting to order.

Cindy made a motion to amend the minutes to reflect the mock hearing held in December, with Rose seconding.

THERE WERE NO APPEALS TO BE HEARD.

The secretary amended the minutes as stated.

Mary made a motion to approve the minutes as amended, with Cindy seconding.

Dennis closed this portion of the meeting.

Dennis asked if there was any old or other business that needed to be addressed. 

Cindy asked if there had been any response to the letters mailed to the amish bishops. 

The secretary stated there has been no response according to conversations with Trustees.

Mark Strumbly dropped in to inform the Board of the GIS software that will soon be available in the Zoning Office below. He described the information available on the GIS site.

Dennis asked for any other new business. 

Cindy asked if there have been any new developments regarding the properties deemed unsafe by the County Engineer.

The Secretary informed of the letters mailed to the owners and interested parties.

Mary made a motion to adjourn, with Cindy seconding.

Heidi M. E. Lanesky,

Secretary


